
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:01:12 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 8:57 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Robert Sebestyen

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Does Enbridge gas really have to raise their rates?  Something as a basic necessity as heating our homes should be
run as a non-profit.  At a time when families are being squeezed at the grocery stores, the pumps, mortgage interest
rates, all the while not receiving any substantial raises if any at all, it is a bit unfair for Enbridge to give itself a raise.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




